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MS. MARIA CELIA JUNIO-FERNANDEZ, Ed. D., MDM-SEC
Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education- Division of Dagupan City
Dagupan City, Pangasinan

Dear Dr. Fernandez:
Greetings!

Pursuant to COA Reassignment Order No. 2020-098 dated September 30, 2020, we are
pleased to introduce to you MS. EVELYN A. NISPEROS, State Auditor V, as the new
Regional Supervising Auditor of NGS Cluster 5 who will supervise the audit team assigned
in your Agency.
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The utmost cooperation and support which you can extend will be much appreciated.

We look forward to the opportunity of continued partnership with you in our common pursuit
for the promotion of good governance.

Very truly yours,

CCI/IRR/TMC/lime

Frtegrily, Commitment and Compelence in the Commission



